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August 23, 2006 
 
 
 
Denise Addotta Clifford, Director 
Office of Drinking Water  
Department of Health 
P.O. Box 47822 
Olympia, WA 98504-7822 
 
 
RE:  Alder Lake Community Water System (ID#26995) Pierce County 
       Docket No. UW-060343, Iliad Water Service, Inc. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Clifford: 
 
At the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s August 16, 2006 Open 
Meeting, the Commission set for hearing a proposed Iliad Water Service, Inc., tariff.  The 
tariff revision would permit Iliad Water Service, Inc., to collect additional monies from 
its Alder Lake Community Water System customers to fund the installation of a 
chlorination system.  Mr. Pell, a Department of Health staff person, indicated during the 
meeting that installation of the chlorination system may be required by Department of 
Health order in the near future. 
 
On August 16, 2006, the Commission issued a Notice of Prehearing Conference.  A copy 
of the Notice is enclosed for your information.  The Notice establishes September 6, 
2006, as the deadline for persons to file petitions to intervene.  If you have questions 
regarding the appropriate procedure for filing a petition to intervene (or any other 
procedural questions) please contact the Administrative Law Judge assigned to this 
proceeding, Patricia Clark.  Judge Clark may be reached at (360) 664-1136 or 
pclark@wutc.wa.gov. 
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On August 23, 2006, Judge Clark entered a Prehearing Conference Order and a 
Protective Order.  Copies of those documents are also enclosed for your information. 
 
Please contact me at (360) 664-1174, if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary  
 
Enc: (3) 
 
cc:  Richard A. Finnigan, Counsel for Iliad Water Service, Inc. 
      Michael Fassio, Assistant Attorney General, Counsel for Commission Staff 
 


